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The end of the year is fast approaching! It has been a fantastic year; for so many of the 
children, and for most, it will have been their first full year for two years, which might help 
explain why some are so tired. Seeing so many parents come and see the amazing Green 
Area performance this week was lovely. The children looked back over their time at school 
and we even had a visit from a young Miss Duce-Jones, Mr Walker, Miss Pinnell and Mr 
Balch. Everyone was impressed by the acting and singing – well-done everyone in Green 
Area!  
 
I sent out a letter this morning about the Amber warning for heat. The weather at the start 
of next week is forecast to be warm across the UK, with temperatures between 30-35 
degrees. South Gloucestershire is not currently in the Red warning area. The school will be 
open as usual on Monday and Tuesday.  
 
All the mitigations we have in place are highlighted in the letter but if anything changes, 
we will contact you via text message on Sunday. 
 
The NHS links below help understand the signs of sunstroke and dehydration, which are 
very common when the weather gets this hot. 
Sunscreen and sun safety - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
Heat exhaustion and heatstroke - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
Dehydration - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 
 
Have a lovely weekend and don’t forget the sun cream!  
 

 
Family Picnic and Disco 

It will be lovely to see you all on the field after school today. Please remember that only 

alcohol purchased in school can be consumed and please put all rubbish in the bins provided. 

 The cabin will stop serving at 6 pm and the event will finish at 6:30 pm. So please, can 

everyone has left field by 6:30.  

I hope you all have a lovely evening and thank you for your support 

http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/barrscourtps
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/heat-exhaustion-heatstroke/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/dehydration/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATS Results 2022 
 

We are incredibly proud of our year 6 pupils, who were the first children in 

three years to sit the year 6 SATs. They have worked incredibly hard to achieve 

the results below and as you can see, the pupils at Barrs Court achieved well 

above the national average in Reading, Writing and Maths. Well done!! 

 
 

 Expected Standard+ Greater Depth National Expected + 

Reading 82.1% 23% 74% (+1%) 

Writing 82.1% 15.2% 69% (-7%) 

Maths 87.2% 25% 79% (-9%) 

SPAG 82.1% 43% 72% (-6%) 

Combined (R/M/W) 74.4% -  59% (-6%) 

Science 74.4% 25.6% 79% (-4%) 

 

Breakfast Club 

From September Breakfast Club will be 

open from 7:45am. 

 Speak to the office if you would like some more information. 

Places can be booked through EduSpot.   



 

 

 

 

The PTFA and the school are busy planning the Barrs Court Bonanza. Please contact the school office if 

you know anyone or you would like to get involved and run a stall selling crafts, flowers etc… please 

contact the school office. Any help would be much appreciated. 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school nurse 

The school nurse 

department is running a 

series of webinars for 

parents and carers on 

various topics. To book a 

place click on the link 

below: 

BOOK  

https://cchp.nhs.uk/cchp/explore-cchp/school-health-nursing/school-nursing-webinars-parents-carers

